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Volleyball Camp Coming to SSC in February 
 
SOUTH HOLLAND, IL – The South Suburban College Volleyball Program is accepting registrations 
for its Winter Camp for boys and girls Ages 8-14 on Sunday, February 16th from 3-5 p.m. at 
South Suburban College. The goal of the camp is to improve fundamentals and to have some 
fun along the way.  
 
To register please call or text Coach Michelle Orth at (708) 655-9965, or email morth@ssc.edu. 
SSC is located at 15800 South State Street, South Holland, Illinois. 
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